
E-Mail Received from Randy Pettapiece, MPP, Perth-Wellington in Response to 

WDGPH Letter to Premier of Ontario, Minister of Health & Chief Medical Officer 

of Health re Provincial Approach for Face Coverings 
 
 
 
Hon. Doug Ford, MPP 
Premier of Ontario 
 
Hon. Christine Elliott, MPP 
Deputy Premier and Minister of Health 
 
Dear Premier and Deputy Premier, 
 
You will have received the attached letter from His Worship George Bridge, Mayor of the Town 
of Minto and Chair of the Wellington-Dufferin-Guelph Public Health (WDGPH) Board of Health, 
regarding mandatory face coverings. 
 
The WDGPH Board of Health is requesting a standardized, provincial approach regarding face 
coverings in high-risk settings. Mayor Bridge’s letter draws attention to regional differences in 
this area, which he indicates is confusing to the public. 
 
I share MPP Arnott’s confidence in Dr. Nicola Mercer, the Wellington-Dufferin-Guelph Medical 
Officer of Health. I appreciate their work. 
 
Please review the WDGPH Board of Health’s request. I would also appreciate if you would 
respond directly to Mayor Bridge and send me a copy of your response. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Randy Pettapiece, MPP 
Perth-Wellington 
 


